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There was also a slight misunderstanding over the 

figures on the pay envelopes, due to the fact that Increase 

slips did not get through In time to he included In the pay 

In the regular way, and the amount of the Increase was put 

In afterwards. All this was explained to the satisfaction 

of the men.
On ïob. 28th, oonforenoo was held between the 

Management, Conciliator Benjamin, and the Conference Committee 

of the General Works Committee. Exhibit "A" gives details

of the decision arrived at.
On karoh 1, 1Ç18, the employees of 11-14 accepted

the settlement proposed.
Exhibit ”B" shows the case up to the time the men 

returned to work, as submitted by Mr. Moore of the General 

Works Committee.

For further details, see Folder #6
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